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From: Barry Bracken <bbsea@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 4:.06 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Thank you

Petersburg Assembly Members, Mayor Jensen

Thank you for extending the Public Health Mandates. Considering the opposition you
received, it took some courage for you to do the right thing for the Borough. As Karl
testified, the fact that the State allowed their mandates to lapse makes it even more
important to have local mandates in place. | just wanted you to know that even though you
sometimes face much vocal and written opposition, the vast majority of the community
stands behind you and really appreciates what you do.

Barry and Kathy Bracken

Sent from my iPad



